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December 24, 2014 

 

 

 

David Himmelbach 

893 Hudson Rd 

Saint Paul MN 55106 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 893 Hudson Road 

 

Dear Mr. Himmelbach: 

 

This is to confirm that on December 23, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council grant until Tuesday, December 

30, 2014 to reduce the volume of excessive accumulation in the house and porch by clearing out 

pathways of at least 36 inches in clearance, pathways to all egress windows, doors, stairways, 

basement; and, kitchen must be completely clean out.  If you meet the 50% mark, Ms. 

Moermond will grant additional time for the remaining items to come into compliance. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, January 7, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in 

Room 300 Council Chamber if you wish to contest further. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Paula Seeley 

James Hoffman 
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